
South Shore chamber planning
trip to Italy
Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce is sponsoring a
nine-day trip to northern Italy starting Oct. 15.

The trip is $3,399 if booked by March 31. 

Details will be presented at an informational session on April
3 from 5:30-7pm at the chamber office in Stateline. Attendees
will  hear  from  travel  expert  Oliver  Bergeron  with
CI Destinations, while enjoying a complimentary glass of wine.

To attend the meeting, register online. The website is also
where more information about the trip is located.

Participants do not have to be chamber members.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/south-shore-chamber-planning-trip-italy/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/03/south-shore-chamber-planning-trip-italy/
http://www.tahoechamber.org/events/details/chamber-travels-presents-northern-italy-and-the-beautiful-italian-lakes-16293

